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March 20, 2022

Sheri Johnston
449 Wiseman Street
Hansen, Idaho 83334

Dear Sheri:

This Letter of Appreciation offers our sincerest “THANK YOU” for the generous donation you made in Karen’s name to our Association.

The Board of Directors, and many other hard-working individuals, strive to take action in areas that promote the history of the AC-119 Gunships, and acknowledge the efforts of those airmen involved with our mission. Your donation will go a long way and allow us to continue those efforts. 

I did not fly with, or know your Uncle Fred. I hear from other AC-119ers who did fly with, and knew him well, that he was a special person. I wish I had a chance to meet him! Othewise, I had the great fortune to get to know your Aunt Karen. We would make the time to interact at a good number of Association Reunions. I’ll be missing her, as will many others

Also, I hope you will keep in contact with us. As he told me, “uncle” Wayne Laessig will keep our communications active.

I wish you all the best going forward.

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
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Michael Drzyzga
President 
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